
Year 4 Task Sheet for week commencing 29th June 

 

Year 4’s Time Travel Adventure 

Now that you have read, or listened to the full story, I would like you to write a final paragraph of 

your own to complete the story. (For those of you who were there, we discussed this in our Zoom 

meeting on Friday).   I have finished it with Lucea realizing that it must have been true because she 

found the crumbs in her pocket.  How can you finish it?  Did you discover anything in Ancient Egypt?  

Did anything happen to you there that makes it real?  Or do you have any other ideas? 

You just need to write one extra paragraph, making sure you use our Permanent WILF (capital letters 

and punctuation in the right places, inverted commas for speech, interesting vocabulary, fronted 

adverbials and make sure it is in the correct tense, in this case past tense).  You need to carry on 

writing in my style.  You could use some humour to do this.  You could use some short sentences for 

effect.  Could you also include a simile, to add more interest to your final paragraph?   Thank you.  I 

am looking forward to hearing these in our English based Zoom Meeting on Wednesday. 

On that day, we will also work on our comprehension skills, when I will ask you a number of 

questions about the story.  Make sure you read the whole story before then and bring the printed 

story it to Wednesday’s lesson.   

 

 

Research a well-known river in the world 

For this project, I asked you to choose a well-known river from around the world and do some 

research on it to share.  Write your information neatly on paper or type it.  Just one page will be fine. 

Don't forget to include pictures to add interest to your work (you can draw them or get them from 

the internet).  Make sure you use some of the technical words that you have already found out 

about rivers. 

Then send it to me, either on Seesaw or to the office, and I will share your work on Zoom next week!  

You will have the chance to talk about your research too.   

Please also send me any photographs you might have if you have created a river system from last 

weeks/this week’s Creative Arts section. 

 

Thank you. 

Mrs Blomeley 

29th June 2020 


